
PUBLIC/STAKEHOLDER’S OPEN HOUSE
July 18,   1:00 – 8:00 PM

Nullagvik Hotel, 306 Shore Ave, Kotzebue

Kotzebue Airport (OTZ) 
Apron Pavement Rehabilitation

DOT&PF Project No. NFAPT00373

Kotzebue Third Avenue 
Sidewalks (TAP)*

DOT&PF Project No. NFHWY00359 

Please attend to discuss these upcoming projects and to provide input. Refreshments available. 

CONTACTS

Jonathan Hutchinson, PE
DOT&PF Project Manager
Jonathan.Hutchinson@alaska.gov
907-451-5479

Evan Griffith, PE
R&M Consultants, Project Manger
egriffith@rmconsult.com
907-646-9628

CONTACTS

• The Kotzebue Airport Apron Pavement 
Rehabilitation project will repave the main apron, 
Taxilanes A & B, and portions of Taxiways D & E. 
Taxiway and apron edge lighting will be 
replaced. 

• Construction is anticipated for Summer 2021.

Jonathan Hutchinson, PE
DOT&PF Project Manager
jonathan.Hutchinson@alaska.gov
907-451-5479

Thomas Hughes
DOT&PF, Lead Designer
thomas.hughes@alaska.gov
907-451-5378

• This project proposes to construct pedestrian
facilities, such as sidewalks and multi-use paths on
3rd Avenue.

• The project was identified by the City of Kotzebue
and was included in the “Kotzebue Safe Routes to
Schools (SRTS)” plan to create safe, healthy, and
fun opportunities for children to walk and bicycle
to and from school.

• Construction is anticipated for Summer 2021.

*The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal environmental laws for this 
project are being, or have been, carried out by DOT&PF pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding 
dated November 3, 2017, and executed by FHWA and DOT&PF. 


